
 
 
 

May 10, 2013 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
It is with great pleasure that I write a letter of recommendation on behalf of Lizzie 

Nash.  Lizzie has been an outstanding employee for the past six years both as a 

staff member and now as a director.  As a staff member Lizzie exuded a passion for 

working with kids.  Many coaches often requested her to be their team’s private 

coach because of her ability to connect and communicate with each child on the 

team.  In her job as a staff instructor some of her responsibilities were to teach,  

critique, demonstrate, write evaluations, and facilitate seminars to name just a few.  

The job of a staff member is never-ending but Lizzie never complained and  

often asked “what more can I do?” 

 

It was because of her outstanding efforts as a staff member and her strong moral 

values that I asked Lizzie to become a director.  I knew I wanted to keep her  

working in this company and felt she had valuable experience as a staff member to 

be an asset to us in this capacity.  As a director Lizzie thinks outside the box and 

can see the big picture of all we try to accomplish through Champion.  She has  

continuously taken on new responsibilities and become stronger and wiser as the 

unpredictable happens throughout each camp session.  

  

Now as Lizzie seeks a career in teaching I have nothing but my highest recommen-

dation to pass along.  I have no doubt she will be a success in the classroom; she 

has demonstrated time and again her ability to teach with passion and strong  

commitment.  She will be a positive force to any educational institution and will be a  

favorite among students with her tenacity to make learning fun!  I strongly  

encourage you to consider Lizzie as your top candidate, she will not disappoint.  

Should you have any questions regarding the hiring of Lizzie Nash, please don’t 

hesitate to contact me 

 

Thank you, 

Kim Kaye, President  & Founder 
Champion Cheerleading  


